
 
Displacement  
 
 
We received a Commencement of Operations letter from T-Mobile informing us that we 
need to be moved off the existing channel and relocate to a new channel.  This translator 
is part of a system and has been engineered to assist other tv channels so translator sites 
can be chained to preserve coverage to other translator facilities. 
 
We are requesting to operate on channel 33 based on application file number 0000049131 
on file. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


